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Parish Hall Conservation and Improvement Project

This Week’s Focus

The week has seen continued progress with the thatch at the front of the Hall and inside 

part of the scaffolding has now been removed and for the first time we can see the full 

height of the Hall and start to get an impression of the finished look.

Finishing the roof 

With the skimming of the roof complete it was possible to start adding a lime wash finish. 

Several coats had to be applied to build up the final finish and provide coverage for the 

whole roof area.

With the whitewash treatment to the roof completed it was possible to lower the 

scaffolding in the area that will house the new stage. The rest of the Hall still has 

scaffolding to enable access to the roof for final works to the timbers and to complete the 

electrical installation.
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Hall – floor to roof

With the scaffolding removed it is now possible to see the full height of the Hall and start 

to have a view of what the Hall will look like when the work is completed.

Preparing the walls

Work to prepare the woodwork for its final coat of paint was undertaken this week and 

sample colours were applied to enable the Committee to have a look at comparisons.

End of the week

By the end of the week work on dismantling unnecessary scaffolding had been completed. 

Old timber had been taken away by a community volunteer. A metal angle iron was on 

site. This will form the edge of the new floor to the new stage.


